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To receive industry guidance and notices from the CCB,

subscribe here. Guidance sent through e-mail communications

can often times also be found on the CCB's website.

​Upcoming Dates:

December 14: CCB Board Meeting

CAC Meeting Recap: November 9, 2021
Assemblyman Steve Yeager was introduced as the newest member of the CAC. Appointed by
Governor Sisolak, Yeager replaces Daniel Stewart who stepped down earlier this year.

After review, commission members present voted unanimously to approve recommendations
regarding public health, public safety, and social equity, diversity and inclusion as discussed. These
recommendations will be considered by the Board as it promulgates regulations for cannabis
consumption lounges.

Review CAC meeting materials and watch the meeting, here.

CCB/DoT Release Annual
Cannabis Taxable Sales Data
During Fiscal Year 21 (July 1, 2020 – June
30, 2021), licensed adult-use cannabis retail
stores and medical dispensaries generated
$1,003,467,655 in taxable sales. Read more,
here.



Need a Refresher?
​New to the Industry?

The CCB's latest educational
webinar highlighted best practices
and common issues for the Accela
Cannabis Customer Portal.

All webinars are livestreamed and
archived on the CCB's YouTube
page. To watch this walk-thru of
Accela, click below.

Watch Webinar

ICYMI: Online ACH Payment
Option Launched

This Fall, the CCB launched a new ACH payment feature.
Through the Accela Cannabis Customer Portal , licensees
and agent card applicants can now submit payments
online using a bank savings or checking account.

Payment via mail and select in-person appointments when
applicable are still available. Click below to learn more
about the new online payment option and review FAQs.

Read More...

Frequently Asked Questions
Q: Can I still pay for an agent registration card
application with a check?

A: Applicants may continue to submit a payment
via mailed check. To do so, select "Pay Later" to
bypass the online payment form when
completing the application.

As a reminder, please allow 7-10 business days
for the CCB to receive and process payments
received via mail.

Q: How long do I have to update the status of an
employee in Metrc?

A: Newly hired employees should be entered into
Metrc within 10 business days.

Additionally, the status of terminated employees
should be updated in Metrc within 10 business
days.

Visit the CCB's FAQ page to review other
common issues. 

#ICYMI
The CCB created an online resource page for
cannabis consumption lounges which includes
a tentative timeline, links to public meetings,
and FAQs.

The CCB has not yet scheduled any open
licensing rounds. The CCB will make formal
public notice ahead of accepting license
applications for consumption lounges.

Visit Website

Public Meetings
Materials for all public meetings including board
meetings, workshops and CAC meetings are
posted on the CCB's website.

All meetings are livestreamed and archived on
the CCB's YouTube page.

Review Meetings

This bulletin does not constitute legal advice and is subject to change. Licensees are encouraged to seek legal
counsel to ensure their operations comply with all applicable state rules and regulations.
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